
 
 
 
 
 

October 16, 2014 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Marissa Bailey, Director 
 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, 
   and Environmental Review 

 Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
      and Safeguards 

    
FROM: Lydia Chang, Chief  /RA/ 
 Environmental Review Branch 
 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, 
   and Environmental Review 

 Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
     and Safeguards 

 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL FOR PUBLICATION OF THE RE-ISSUED FINAL 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR THE PROPOSED LICENSE 
RENEWAL OF THE CALVERT CLIFFS INDEPENDENT SPENT FUEL 
STORAGE INSTALLATION IN CALVERT COUNTY, MARYLAND 

 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has completed preparation of the 
re-issued final environmental assessment (EA) and finding of no significant impact (FONSI) for 
the proposed license renewal of the Calvert Cliffs Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation 
(ISFSI) in Calvert County, Maryland.  The re-issued EA includes the NRC staff’s consideration 
of the impacts of continued storage of spent nuclear fuel (as documented in NUREG-2157, 
“Generic Environmental Impact Statement for Continued Storage of Spent Fuel”) and an update 
to the cumulative impacts assessment to address new information about reasonably 
foreseeable future actions in the vicinity of or associated with the ISFSI site.   
 
The Office of the General Counsel has reviewed the re-issued final EA and FONSI and has no 
legal objection to the publication of the document. 
 
 
CONTACT: James Park, NMSS/FCSE 
          (301) 415-6335 
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